
                              
                                     

TO:  Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Rob Sperl, Director of Parks and Planning 
     
THROUGH: Michael Benard, Executive Director 
 
RE: Northside Pool Pump Replacement   
 
DATE:  July 16, 2025 
 
 
SUMMARY:  
Shortly after starting up of Northside Pool this year, one of our two circulation pumps began making 
noise. We had the pump pulled by a local company that has previously serviced our pumps. This is 
necessary to have it transported back to their shop for disassembly and inspection. Many of the parts were 
recommended for replacement which would take 3-4 weeks to complete. They also provided a cost for a 
new pump assembly which was nearly identical with a similar lead time. 
 
Unfortunately, competitive pricing would be difficult to obtain as it requires having the existing pump 
transported for additional inspections or onsite visits to obtain measurements for the replacement pumps. 
Given that we are operating without a back up to the one pump in operation, this was considered an 
emergency purchase, and a replacement pump has been ordered. 
 
PREVIOUS COMMITTEE/BOARD ACTION:                           
N/A 
 
REVENUE OR FUNDING IMPLICATIONS: 
Specific funds were not budgeted in the current fiscal year. We anticipate offsetting the cost of other work 
deferred at the pools such as $85,000 budgeted for painting of the Rice locker room floor. 
 
STAKEHOLDER PROCESS: 
N/A 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Proposal from Layne Christensen - June 4, 2025 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
N/A 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Wheaton Park District Board of Commissioners approve of the 
purchase of a replacement pump for Northside Pool from Layne Christensen in the amount of 
$18,289.  
 



 

 



 


